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MEMORANDUM TO:  All Chiefs of Police and      
  Commissioner J.V.N. (Vince) Hawkes  

   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Stephen Beckett 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
SUBJECT: 12th Annual Ontario Domestic Violence Coordinators 

Network (ODVCN) Training Conference, Ontario Police 
College: March 27 – 29, 2018 

 

DATE OF ISSUE:  February 27, 2018 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information 
RETENTION:   March 27, 2018 
INDEX NO.:   18-0017  
PRIORITY:   Normal  

 
On behalf of the Ontario Domestic Violence Coordinators Network (ODVCN), the Ministry of 
Community Safety and Correctional Services is pleased to announce the 12th Annual Ontario 
ODVCN training conference to be held March 27 – 29, 2018, at the Ontario Police College 
(OPC) located at 10716 Hacienda Road, Aylmer, Ontario.  
 
The conference is designed for Domestic Violence Coordinators and police officers involved 
with the investigation of Domestic Violence. 
 
Registration for the ODVCN conference is now open. The cost for this conference, including 
meals and accommodations, is covered by the Ministry. Police Services will be responsible for 
the travel costs of their members. Please note that a travel expense subsidy of up to $600 per 
service will be made available for attendees from municipal and First Nations police services 
that travel more than 400 kilometers round trip.  
 
The conference agenda and registration form are attached. The registration instructions are 
available at www.opcva.ca. Please fax the completed registration form to the OPC Registrar at  
(519) 765-1519 by March 9, 2018 or via e-mail at opc.registrar@ontario.ca. 
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Registration numbers are limited to 120 seats. Preference will be given to designated Domestic 
Violence Coordinators. Allocations will be confirmed following the registration deadline of March 
9, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Instructor Linda Skoyles, Conference Coordinator, at 
(519) 773-4214 or via e-mail at Linda.Skoyles@ontario.ca.  
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stephen Beckett 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
Attachments 
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